
 
   

Term 4 Week 2, 7th October 2024 – 11th October 2024 

• Welcome back to Term 4!  We’re looking forward to a wonderful term of celebration and 
success for our students. 

• Congratulations to all of the students involved with the Toowoomba Carnival of Flowers. It was 
great to see so many performing or joining the school float. A fantastic display of our school 
community. 

• Congratulations to Gabby, Astra and Ken on being successful applicants for the Empire 
Theatre Bursary Performing Arts. They will be formally acknowledged at a ceremony in 
November. Well done!  

• The gates around our community have now been automated.  All pedestrian gates will close 
at 9.15am.  After this time, students and their families will be required to use the intercom 
system, located at the pedestrian gate next the MPC to contact our Student Centre for entry. 

• To support positive behaviour, our focus this term is on attending class on time, every 
time.  Clear processes are now in place to ensure we’re maximising our learning time and 
reducing truancy. 

• UniSQ is providing fantastic free events for families and kids at the Festival of Astronomy held 
at Toowoomba Campus on 10th, 11th and 12th of October. For more 
info   https://www.unisq.edu.au/events/2024/10/festival-of-astronomy-and-space 

MONDAY 
07/10/2024 

• Public Holiday  

TUESDAY 
08/10/2024 

• Essential Maths Exam in the hall 8- 11 October 

• P & C Meeting - PAC 5pm 

WEDNESDAY 
09/10/2024 

• Yr 12 Meta Excursion  

• Yr 9/10 Clontarf Camp 

THURSDAY 
10/10/2024 

• Yr 9/10 Clontarf Camp  

FRIDAY 
11/10/2024 

• Yr 9/10 Clontarf Camp  

• Mental Health Expo 

• Dance Night - PAC 

Upcoming Important Dates 

• P & C Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings - 12 October  

• 2025 Yr 10 Laptop Information Night - 16 October  

• Yr 7 Immunisations - 21 October 

• 7-12 Awards Night - 11 November  

• Year 12 Formal - 13 November 

• Final day Year 12 - 15 November 
 

Did you Know:  

• BPOINT is the easiest way to pay school invoices, but sometimes payments can get 
lost?  When you receive invoices via email, or QParents, click the link at the bottom to 
go through the payment portal.  Ensure details are entered, as per example, or at least 
student name if other fields do not auto populate.  If you have paid an invoice via 
BPOINT, but it is still showing on your childs account, please contact us, and we can 
investigate. 

 
Regards 
TSHS Administration 
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